
 

 
 
Director Harshberger,  

 

Corporal Shawn Booth as our School Resource Officer has been an invaluable resource for Saline High 

School and Harvest Elementary, not to mention the Saline Schools Administration and staff.  He is 

extremely professional in his daily duties. In his position at SHS, he continuously is making connections 

with the student body. He is always visible in the hallways and the Commons during lunch, facilitates any 

auto accident situations, and has a wonderful rapport with the students. He is also paramount in any 

discipline which concerns illegal activity, i.e. social media harassment, drug paraphernalia, vaping, etc. 

He takes his role as a public figure very seriously and educates our students on the consequences of their 

actions, and does so with a calm demeanor.  Many of our students view him as a trusted adult that they 

can count on. He also attends many of our evening and weekend events such as athletic competitions, 

Prom, Homecoming, etc. Officer Booth is an asset to this building and our community. 

 

More importantly, In a time when our police officers are being questioned as to their roles as public safety 

officials, Officer Booth sets the bar high and demonstrates why our police are so valuable to our society.  

 
If you have any further questions please feel free to contact me anytime at 734-216-9745.  
 
 

 
 

 

 

Best Regards, 

David W. Raft 
Pri nciipall - Sa 1:i1ne H i1gh School! 
Twi1tter : @Hornetprinci pall 


